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26/09/2022  16:03:052022/3705/P OBJ David Gowers I have one concern. On page 3 of a document that has a heading of 'Exception Compliance'; it says this: (f) 

the new dwelling houses are not flats.

Underneath the applicant has written: "The proposed extension is for one new flat".

I may be wrong but it appears that the applicant is building a flat, when it says houses, not flats.

25/09/2022  17:50:402022/3705/P OBJ Roheet & Varsha 

SHAH

We are very concerned by the impact this project will have on pollution, noise and traffic in our neighborhood, 

especially as this project is close to a local school with young children coming too & fro on weekdays.

Please don¿t approve this project.

26/09/2022  20:23:222022/3705/P OBJ Payam Shemirani I object to this application as in the past few years there have been many new/redevelopments on St. 

Edmunds Terrace and this has caused a lot of congestion and high density on this road/area. 

Also we have put up with a lot of noise in recent years due to the conversations going on and we don't need 

another new construction. This proposed development could also over look my flat and reduce sunlight 

coming into my flat.?
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